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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Summer Fair 
 

4th July  
 

School Productions  
 

13th and 14th July  
(10am and 2pm) 

 
End of term  

 
20th July at 1.30pm 

 
 
 
 

SUPER STAR 
 

Rizwana in reception 
(Crimson class) for  
outstanding pirate story 
writing. 
 
 

 
 

Mark Making in 2 +   
 
2+ children took great interest in their new ‘Under the Sea’ topic.  
They enjoyed looking at a book together and mark making with 
Cheryl. They made representations of fish, crabs and jelly fish.  

 

 
 
 
 

Refugee Week is soon 
(19 - 25 June). Click on 
the link for  details and 
ways that you might 
like to get involved. 
 
Refugee Week 

Child Safety Week 
 
Child Safety Week 2023 runs from     
Monday 5th to Sunday 11th June.  
 
The week is the Child Accident Prevention Trust ’s annual      
community education campaign.  The aim is to help families 
build confidence and skills in managing the real risks to         
children’s safety.   
 
This year’s theme is Safety Made Simple. 

 
Accidents can often happen when 
there’s a lot going on in a busy     
household. So accident prevention 
needs to be quick and simple.  

The trust have put together a parent/
carer pack which is useful on how to 
make simple changes to avoid the 
most common accidents. 

For this pack and other information 
please click on the link:  

Safety Made Simple: Parent/carer pack 

https://refugeeweek.org.uk/
https://capt.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Child-Safety-Week-Parents-Pack-Safety-Made-Simple.pdf


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 Brush For Better Health 
 
This month, the Oral Health Foundation are raising awareness of important oral health issues 
with the theme: Brush For Better Health.  Their aim is to shine a light on the importance of 
brushing our teeth.  Despite the benefits of toothbrushing, many adults and children still do 
not consider it a priority.  Please click on the links for some tips and songs for young children 
to help with ways to develop good tooth brushing habits. 

 
Top tips for tooth brushing 
   
 
Brush Your Teeth - Super Simple Songs 
 
 

Holloway Fun Day  

Goodinge Community Centre would love families to join 
them for the Holloway Fun Day. 
 
Date:    Saturday 10th June  
Time:   11am - 3pm 
Place:  Goodinge Community Centre, London N7 9GZ  
 
There will be face painting, bird watching, arts and crafts and much more!  For more details: 

 

Email:  goodinge@outlook.com      Tel: 07710 038998    

 

An Author in Reception     
 
Rizwana in Crimson class has worked incredibly hard on her writing 
skills and produced this lovely pirate story.  Very well done.  What a 
super star!!   
 
 
 
  

Did you know? … 

 

In the UK, around one-in-three    
people do not brush twice a day 
while one-in-four regularly skip 
brushing altogether. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-teeth-and-gums/taking-care-of-childrens-teeth/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wCio_xVlgQ0
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vZGlyZWN0b3J5LmlzbGluZ3Rvbi5nb3YudWsva2I1L2lzbGluZ3Rvbi9kaXJlY3Rvcnkvc2VydmljZS5wYWdlP2lkPTcyb3NkS1BFdEZnIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMDYwMi43NzYy



